

Airport Transport Forum

Wednesday 17 July 2019, 11am City Aviation House, London City Airport

Agenda

Attendees

Gavin Wicks, LCA
 Alexandra Varlyakova, LCA
 Tim Halley, LCA
 Dave Whittaker, London Borough of Newham
 Thishan Rajendram, Community representative
 Theca Meijer, Community representative

Marcus Adams, Transport for London
 Anne Crane, Transport for London
 John Hutchinson, LCY Delivery Partner
 Roy Collins, Taxi Co-ordinator
 Richard Storer, Crossrail
 Adesola Fagbenro, Keolis
 AmeyDoklands
 Hinatea Fonteneau

Apologies

Oscar Wong, LCA
 Murray Woodburn, London Borough of Newham

Copied

Sean McKee, London Chamber of Commerce
 Tim Aldham, GLA

ITEMS

No.	Item	Time
1.	Welcome	
2.	Actions from last meeting <ul style="list-style-type: none"> MA update on Royal Docks team work to date / OAPF Elizabeth Line opening update and Crossrail newsletter to local community DACT presentation JH will look at process with the project leads for Western Service Yard area and notifications to KAD/TfL. OW said that the Thanet Sands removal methodology still being determined and will be reported at the next monthly construction meeting on 27 March 2019. AH / HF to review the reason a third-party site – Resolver- is the first result on the Google search and see what could be done. Also, to provide HM with a direct contact name. 	20 mins

	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • HF to keep GW informed as to findings and recommendations of KAD accessibility review so that he can feed in to airport's PRM forum. • AH not sure of details in regard to interim measures to be put in place due to Crossrail delay but will report back to the group. • Lift cleanliness and reporting. HF responded that twitter was the best way for people to notify and would look at sign (or similar) to be put in the lift for customers. GW also to look at Airport's surface access information to provide additional information for passengers. • CAH accessibility. GW noted and will bring to attention of the Airport's accessibility forum lead to look at what we need to provide for visitors to CAH. • AQ action plan links on website do not work. GW to take this to the environmental team to resolve. 	
3.	CADP update (JH)	
4.	Operational and strategic updates from forum members (All)	15
5.	Progress summary from last meeting Travel plans Liftshare update Cycling update Parking DLR Future projects Masterplan update	40
6.	AOB	
7.	Date of next meeting – TBC 28 November 2019	